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April 22, 2008   

To:  Government Management Committee   

From:  The Toronto Civic Employees’ Pension and Benefit Fund Committee   

Subject: The Toronto Civic Employees’ Pension and Benefit Fund – Possible Uses of 
Surplus   

Recommendation:  

The Toronto Civic Employees’ Pension and Benefit Fund Committee recommends that 
City Council approve a one-time increase in pensions for members of the Toronto Civic 
Employees’ Pension and Benefit Fund, effective January 1, 2008.   

Background:  

The Toronto Civic Employees’ Pension and Benefit Fund Committee on February 21, 2008, 
considered a report (February 14, 2008) from the Fund’s Actuary, Buck Consultants Limited, 
Based on an earlier request of providing a one-time increase for pensioners.     
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